
May 25th, 1923.

Miss Amy X. Hutchison, 
Royal Edward Institute, 
47 Belmont Park, 
Montreal»

My dear Principal s-
I am in receipt of your letter 

of May 23rd asking that a certain share of the 
proceeds of the Military Tournament be given to 
the Royal Edward Institute.

I am very much Interested in what 
you toll ns about the school and consider It has 
very worthy claims. I am not the Chairman of the 
Tournament, as you suggest, but 1 shall bring 
your letter to the attention of the Tournament 
authorities, at the same time expressing the hope 
to them that they may meet your wishes#

With kindest regards, I am

Yours faithfully.


